
HB 2484 -- SCHOOL SERVICES PROVIDED TO STUDENTS

SPONSOR: Burnett

Beginning on July 1, 2021, this bill requires every public school
and charter school to provide period products in the restrooms for
all middle school, junior high, and high school buildings in which
there are students in grades six through 12 at no charge to the
students. "Period Products" are defined as tampons and sanitary
napkins for use in connection with the menstrual cycle. This bill
removes language restricting school districts or charter schools
from providing abortion services, or permitting the distribution of
course materials or instruction relating to human sexuality or
sexually transmitted diseases if the distributer provides abortion
services.

This bill is similar to HB 1954 (2020).


